SERVICE BULLETIN

from: TRIO—KENWOOD COMMUNICATIONS, INC. ,
TS-930 & other models #863

SUBJECT: Incorrect AC line voltage setting DATE 310-22-82
It has been found that a few TS-930S (and other) transceivers
have been shipped in the 220V or 240V Line position. If you
should encounter an initial transceiver failure, please check
for correct line voltage selector setting. The voltage
selector is located on the bottom case at the rear of the
unit.
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